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The Tecumseh Kiwanis Dispatch is published for the members of the Kiwanis Club of Tecumseh.  If you have information 
you would like to submit for publication contact Mary Ertl at 379-9553,  or by email at maryertl@sbcglobal.net 

FUTURE PROGRAM CHAIRS 
Feb.  04 Bob Remington 
Feb.  11 Valentine Party 
Feb.  18 Ken Ertl 
Feb.  25 Howard Hildenbrand 
Mar. 04 Jack Crispin 
Mar. 11 Tom Martin 
Mar. 18 Mary Ertl 
Mar. 25 Ginger Smoot 
 
Our goal  is to have a speaker at each meeting.  If you need help 
finding a program please call Larry McCammon at 379-0866. 

PROGRAMS 
Dec. 03  Carol Sook a volunteer Advisory Council mem-
ber for the Jayhawk Area Agency on Aging informed us 
about the available services provided by the JAAA and 
the RSVP program 
Dec. 12 Tecumseh area resident Gary Gilbert  showed 
pictures and gave us a history of Woodlawn Farms, 
which he purchased in 1974. 
Jan.  07  Alan Sherill a member of the Lecompton Civil 
War Reenactors got several club members involved in a 
Civil War presentation.  He also informed us that the Eli 
Hopkins house (The Stone House B&B) is on the Regis-
try for Historic Place. 
Jan. 14 Robbie Arney a Senior Tax Advisor for HR 
Block outlined ways to save money on our taxes. 
Jan.  21 Klio Hobbs demonstrated Photo Shop Elements, 
as an at home way to manipulate your photos and get 
professional results. 
Jan.  28  Kate Clemmons, Resource Development Direc-
tor for CASA told us about the role of a CASA volunteer 
when advocating for  foster children. 
John and Tina Shoemaker, former members,  told of their 
new association with the Gig Harbor Kiwanis Club in 
their new home Raft Island, Washington    

Kiwanis International website:www.kiwanisone.org 
Kansas District website:www.kskiwanis.org 
Tecumseh Kiwanis website:www.tecumsehkiwanis.com  

 CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
Feb. 21  South West Kiwanis Club Pancake Breakfast at 
Lowman United Methodist Church  15th & Gage, 7:00 
A.M.  Cost is $4.00 
Mar. 08  KTWU Pedge Dr. 
Mar. 20-21  Mid Year Conference  Great Bend, Kansas 
Sept. 26  Tecumseh Heritage Day 

 
SERVICE HOURS 

President Elaine’s goal is for club members to provide 
1,000 hours of service during the 2008-2009 Kiwanis 
year.  Since October,  our club members have provided   
327 hours of  service. This a fantastic start toward our 
goal.  Keep  up the good works.  

 


